
Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 25(4) of 
the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, No. 
32 of 2000 (as amended) and Section 23 (a) of Local 
Government: Municipal Finance Management Act 
(MFMA) number 56 of 2003 that Sekhukhune District 
Municipality (SDM) has noted its Draft IDP and Budget 
for 2024/2025 – 2026/2027 MTREF in a Council sitting 
on 27 March 2024 with Council Resolution number 
SC03/03/24.

The copies of the Draft IDP and Budget documents will 
be available in IDP Offices of all the local municipalities: 
Elias Motsoaledi, Ephraim Mogale, Makhuduthamaga 
and Fetakgomo Tubatse as well as on the SDM website 
http://www.sekhukhunedistrict.gov.za. 

The Draft IDP and Budget copies can also be viewed at 
the offices of SDM, which are situated at the following 
address: 

DRAFT INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP) AND 
BUDGET FOR 2024/2025 – 2026/2027 MTREF

SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY

PUBLIC NOTICE

Cnr. Chris Wiid and Jan Van Riebeeck Streets
Groblersdal 
0470 

The documents are available for public comments for a 
period of 21 days from the date of this advert. 
Members of the public or interested parties who want to 
be emailed the document can send their email details to 
the officials as stated in the advert. 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER
KGWALE M.M  

All enquiries and comments should be directed to Ms 
Rebotile Makgati at 013-2627684 or emailed to mak-
gatir@sekhukhune.gov.za and Ms Zanele Mkhwanazi at 
013-2627414 or emailed to mkhwanaziz@sekhukhune.
gov.za.


